
 
 

2023 BKR Leadership Institute 
Member Firm Poll 

 

 

We are now planning BKR's 2023 Leadership Institute and are looking forward to another great year! A 

minimum of 15-20 participants is required to run the Institute.  

 

In order to best plan the optimal program, we would like to ask all managing partners and firm contacts 

to help us by responding to this quick poll. 

 

Please let us know by Friday, November 11, the names of the participants who will be attending from your 

firm or, if you are not certain at this time, the number you will commit to sending.  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Z82HFSM

